Attachment &

Amended Graduation Requirements for the Class of 2020

To reflect the change in circumstances during the ordered
school-building closure that may limit the ability to complete classes,
conduct assessments and access certain graduation pathways (for
example, earning an industry-recognized credential, completing a
work or community service experience), Governor DeWine and the
Ohio General Assembly have given flexibility to schools and districts
to award diplomas to students who have successfully completed
the “curriculum requirements” while forgoing all other additional
requirements for a diploma. Additional components for a diploma
that are no longer requirements for students given this flexibility
include assessment requirements and any alternative pathways to
graduation. This window of flexibility granted to school districts and
graduating students extends through Sept. 30, 2020.

Celina City Schools Students in the Graduating Class of 2020 must
earn a total of 20 credits (State Minimum) to receive a diploma from

Celina High School. (The previous number of required credits was
21.5 credits.)

In response to the COVID-19 Epidemic, students in the Class of 2020
will need to earn 4.5 Elective Units. This number of Elective Units
was previously 6 Units. 1 Unit or 2 half-Units must include: Business,
Technology, Fine Arts, or Foreign Language.



